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SUNSEEKER 116 FEET

» ABOUT YACHT

Features

Length: 35.05 meters (115 feet) Width: 7.39 
meters (24 feet 3 inches) Draft: 2.29 meters (7 
feet 6 inches) Approximate weight: 155 tons 
Water capacity: 1,800 liters (475 US gallons) 
Fuel capacity: 18,500 liters (4,888 US gallons) 
Maximum speed: 26 knots (48 km/h) Cruising 
speed: 12 knots (22 km/h) Accommodation 
capacity: 10 guests and 5 crew

Accommodation area
5 luxury cabins (1 main deck suite, 2 VIP 
cabins, 2 double cabins) and 4 crew cabins. All 
cabins have TV, music system and bathroom.

Galley A fully equipped kitchen includes stove, oven, 
microwave, refrigerator, icemaker, dishwasher.

Communication and entertainment
There are many entertainment options on board 
such as free Wi-Fi, sound system, TV, satellite 
phone, game console and DVD player.

Navigation and security
State-of-the-art navigation systems, radar, GPS, 
marine radio, camera system, firefighting 
equipment and lifesaving tools.

Outdoor areas

Deck areas, sun loungers, sunbathing areas, 
outdoor dining area and flybridge. It is 
equipped with a flybridge, bar, jacuzzi, dining 
area, sunbathing area, a kitchenette and a 
washing machine

» DESCRIPTION

You can experience your dream vacation with this yacht, which offers five luxury cabins specially designed for you and your loved ones, a spacious saloon, a modern kitchen and en-suite bathrooms in every room. Whether you're planning a leisurely cruise or a lively party, the Sunseeker 116 Feet is the perfect choice for any vacation.
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